
Minutes from the Transportation and Parking Committee 

14 October 2008 

1. Attendance: Anne Zajac (chair), Richard McCoy, Doug Nelson, John Jelesko, Jonathan Reid, Tom 

Wertalik, Wendell Flinchum, Steve Mouras 

2. Anne called the meeting to order.  We agreed to have a rotating minutes taking; Doug Nelson 

recorded the notes for this meeting. 

3. The membership of the committee was reviewed; the GSA representative listed is wrong and 

will be corrected.  A substitute for the GSA and SGA representatives will found that can attend 

the established meeting time of 4 pm on Tuesday for the remaining Fall semester meetings. 

4.  The minutes from the 8 September 2008 meeting were distributed, reviewed and approved.   

5. Old  Business: 

a. Visitor Parking was updated by Steve Mouras.  Visitors are a distinct group and need to 

have dedicated paid spots.  The new policy will probably be initiated along with the 

parking garage.  A plan will be submitted to the Budget office for approval this Fall.  

b. Bike Policy was updated by Steve Mouras.  Scooter and mopeds are still an issue.   They 

will be classified separate from bikes and motorcycles, and have parking spaces near 

parking lots, but separate from motorcycle spaces.  They should not be allowed in bike 

rack spaces or on sidewalks. A revised policy will be brought to the committee this Fall.   

6. New Business: 

a. Parking garage operations and Resident parking will be considered by the committee 

this year.  New buildings will displace some of the current spaces, and a plan for the 

future needs to be developed.  A representative of Residence and Dinning will be invited 

to attend a future meeting to get more input.   


